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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  
 

9 Days to Go! 

 
 

 

 

 

               

 

 

TERM 4, 2022  
 

WEEK 7  

Monday 21st Nov – Swimming 

Tuesday 22nd – Year 7 transition 

Wednesday 23rd Nov – Swimming 

 

WEEK 8 

Wednesday 30th Nov – NRL 

Backyard League visit 

Saturday 3rd Dec – Keith Urban 

Concert!!!!! 

WEEK 9 
Thursday 8th Dec – P&C Meeting 

at 3.15pm 

 

WEEK 10 
Tuesday 13th Dec – Little Stars 

Under the Big Stars Concert 
 

Wednesday 14th Dec –  
Awards Assembly at 10am 

 
Friday 16th Dec – Class Party 
 

Last day for students! 
 

 
 

It’s going to be a long hot 

summer! 

 

 

http://www.urbenville-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fi.pinimg.com%2Foriginals%2F74%2Fae%2F96%2F74ae96b54b9c7acd292123b474abf9e0.gif&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F340303315564606427%2F&tbnid=LbW6YgrSuoAmhM&vet=12ahUKEwiG4qfy4dnnAhWz3XMBHe90CFAQMyhBegUIARCpAQ..i&docid=VGNilFQwVdw2GM&w=1526&h=498&q=facebook%20sign&safe=strict&ved=2ahUKEwiG4qfy4dnnAhWz3XMBHe90CFAQMyhBegUIARCpAQ


 

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION – Every Friday 9am 

Kindy ‘O’ has started off with huge smiles and great times in the 

classroom for our up and coming Kindergarten students for next year. 

Urbenville is spoilt to have such a beautiful group of Kindy ‘O’ 

participants. We look forward to growing our small school family of little champions. 
 

 
 

 

URBENVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOL P&C DISCO  

Thank you to our wonderful P&C for running our school disco last Friday afternoon/evening. 

The students had a wonderful time dancing and having fun. A special thank you to our DJ 

Sheldon and those volunteers who assisted with the pack up at the end of the night.  

 

CANTEEN 

Now that swimming has finalised, canteen will resume its normal day of a Wednesday. Thank 

you to Kaitlyn for facilitating this and those wonderful canteen volunteers who assist.  

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY  

I was extremely proud of our students as they paid respects at our school Remembrance Day 

Ceremony. They showed respect and maturity beyond their years and I would sincerely like to 

thank each and every student for carrying on this important tradition. Thank you to those parents 

and community members who attended to support the school and their children. It was lovely to 

see generations young and old sitting together enjoying morning tea. 

 

NRL BACKYARD LEAGUE CLINICS  

Big thanks to our favourite NRL Backyard League Clinic facilitators, Kel for making 

the trek out to our small school. The students absolutely have a ball engaging in the 

clinics as Kel puts them through their paces. Thanks again Kel! 

 

 



P&C MEETING – Thursday 1st December 

Our next P&C meeting will be held on Thursday 1st December 2022. 

Come along and take part in our meetings as we are always looking for 

fresh input on ways to help support our school and the students. All parent 

and community members welcome. See you there!!   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

High Country Medical Practice 
Amended opening hours for the week of 

03/01/2023 to 05/01/2023 

High Country Medical Practice will be opened at a reduced 
capacity from the 3rd of January with Dr Ruma Akhter. 
 
    Tuesday Wednesday Thursday for this week only 

➢ 9.00am to 12.00pm face to face 
➢ 12.00pm to 1.00pm phone appointments 

 



Come and join our 

small school family 
 

 

 
 

ENROL NOW! 


